
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No.  381 
 

Asked on Thursday, 9 March 2006 
 
 
 Mr PETER WELLINGTON asked the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice (Mrs 
Lavarch) - 
 
 
QUESTION: 
What assurance will she provide to residents of the Sunshine Coast hinterland that the 
Nambour Courthouse facility will continue to be upgraded and continue to provide an 
important service to the community? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 

(1) I can give the Member for Nicklin that assurance. The Nambour Courthouse has 
provided excellent services to the people of Nambour and will continue to do so.  

 In fact, Nambour Courthouse has recently been extensively re-painted, fitted out 
with vertical blinds and had a new air-conditioning  system installed. 

 
 This has been done to ensure maintenance of a pleasant and functional 

environment for courthouse clients, as well as for staff as they continue to 
provide quality courthouse services to the community.  
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